















California Community Colleges Fraud Data Collection

As noted in memo DII 21-200-003 dated 08/30/2021, the Vision commitments and adoption of Guided Pathways require the agency and colleges to use data to inform decision making. As the Chancellor's Office continues to monitor reported instances of admission application, enrollment, and financial aid-related fraud, data are a key component of the evolving strategy. To this end, the Chancellor's Office will be collecting metrics that will help monitor the extent of fraud-related events.

Please complete the following form and submit your college's data previous calendar month by the 10th of each month. Note: If no instances of fraud were detected in a given month, report this using zeroes.

* 1. College Name	\$	
* 2. Submitter Name		
* 3. Submitter Title		